
Former Ohio State Offensive Lineman Miles
Walker Transfers To Boise State

Former Ohio State offensive lineman Miles Walker found another College Football Playoff program to
spend his 2025 season with, transferring to Boise State.

He entered the transfer portal on Dec. 9 after spending two season in Columbus. He was a three-star
tackle when he was recruited by the Buckeyes and was the No. 501 player in the 2023 recruiting class.

Now the Greenwich, Conn., native will have three seasons of eligibility remaining with the Broncos, if
that’s where he chooses to play out the rest of his college career.

Walker is one of eight 2024 Buckeyes to enter the portal to this point, although more will have the
opportunity to whenever the season officially comes to an end. He and Zen Michalski are the only two
from the offensive line.

Ohio State has already signed former Minnesota offensive tackle Phillip Daniels and former Rice
offensive tackle Ethan Onianwa, who both could earn the starting positions next year with Josh
Simmons and Josh Fryar gone.
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